
Non-foldable 
E-Bikes on
TfL services

Transport for London 

From Monday 31 March 2025
Non-foldable E-Bikes will no 
longer be allowed on 
Transport for London services*.

This is in addition to all E-Scooters 
and E-Unicycles.

Failure to comply may result in 
prosecution.

*Except on the Silvertown Tunnel cycle shuttle service 
and the Woolwich Ferry.




